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To the Shoshone National Forest Travel Management team,
 
As an avid user of this area, I would like to submit my personal comments on proposal number NZ-
4w.
 
I feel that this is a very good addition to the current trail system on the beartooth. It would help to
reduce congestion at the junction parking area, by allowing cabin owners from the Crandall area to
access the trail system without trailering to the junction. There are few if any wildlife conflicts, and
little to no impacts on the resource. It would also help to disperse use on the lower portion of the
current trail. In addition, most of the new trail is on a county right of way, and has been used
historically by residents of the area. By marking the trail, it would help to keep people on it, and help
with safety, by having reflective markers to see in low light conditions and during storms. I feel that
this is an overall good addition to the area, and will enhance the current trail system with little to no
impact on wildlife or resources.
 Thank you,
Dustin
Dustin and Jenni Rosencranse, Co-Managers
Roger's Sport Center, LLC
2812 Big Horn Ave.
Cody, WY  82414
307-587-6818 phone
307-587-8165 fax
rsc@tritel.net
www.rogerssportcenter.net
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